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COLLECTIVE AGREEMENT RATIFICATION VOTE — October 28, 2021

To all CUPE 386 Members,

As you may be aware, the ratification vote for the Collective Agreement 2021-2022 settlement has been
rescheduled because of technical difficulties last week. The vote will now take place on Thursday,
October 28, 2021, with registration ending at 8:00am that morning. Voting via SimplyVoting will open
on October 28", 2021, from 8:30 am — 10:30 pm. If you were unable to attend the information meeting
on Thursday, October 21° please phone the Union office at (604) 936-1810 and the local will explain the
details of settlement, as we cannot give out copies of the Memorandum of Settlement for public
distribution.

Please register to vote by e-mailing the union office at cupe386@shaw.ca advising your intent to vote. If
you have registered, you will receive an e-mail from SimplyVoting with your ballot once voting becomes
active on Thursday, October 28, 2021.

If you had registered to vote last week, your registration will still be valid and there is no need to re-
register. Even if you were able to get through and were successful in voting on October 22nd, you will
still be required to vote again on the October 28",
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